
 

His Royal Highness, The Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Solemn Requiem Mass will be offered for His Royal Highness  

by  

the Bishop of East Anglia  

in  

the Cathedral Church of St John the Baptist, Unthank Road, Norwich  

on  

Wednesday April 14th at 6.00pm.  

The Mass will be live streamed.  

Due to the Covid restrictions, those who would like to attend in person are asked to view the 

cathedral website for details of booking arrangements. 

 

STATEMENT FROM THE BISHOP OF EAST ANGLIA 
 

The Bishop, together with the Catholics of the Diocese of East Anglia, pray for the repose of 

the soul of His Royal Highness, the Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh. In mourning his death, 

we express our sincere condolences to Her Majesty the Queen and the Royal Family. 
 

Prince Philip’s long life was marked  by an extraordinary example of duty and service to his 

Queen and his country. Countless individuals will have been touched by his many initiatives, 

particularly young people. His fidelity in family life, even in times of difficulty, has been       

inspiring.  
 

May he now rest in peace. 
 

The Rt Rev Alan S Hopes 

Bishop of East Anglia 

The Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
London Road, King’s Lynn, Norfolk. PE30 5HQ. 

and 

Holy Family Church 
Field Lane, Gaywood, King’s Lynn, Norfolk. PE30 1AY 

THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF KING’S LYNN 


